
 

 

Parents Circular  

2024-2025/383 

Attending Annual Prize Presentation Ceremony of CYC 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Your child has shown respectfulness and kindheartedness to others, so he is chosen to receive 

the Virtuous Student Award. Details are as follows: 

Date 21
st
 May, 2025 

Time 2:30pm to 4:45pm 

Venue Hall, South Tuen Mun Government Secondary School 

Remarks Full summer uniform is required. 

For enquiries, please contact Ms. Fung Hing Ying at 2461 1555. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Chan Yuet Ping 

Principal 

13
th

 May, 2025 


